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REPORT
Report of the Portfolio Committee on Justice and Constitutional Development dated 17 February 2009:
The Portfolio Committee on Justice and Constitutional Development, having considered the Revised Draft Rules of Procedure for Judicial Review of Administrative Action in terms of the section 7(3) of the Promotion of Administration of Justice Act (Act No 3 of 2000), recommends the Revised Draft Rules to Parliament for approval. 
The Committee, however, wishes to make the following additional comments:
1. The finalization of these Rules is long overdue.  The Committee would like to thank the Minister of Justice and Constitutional Development for the very constructive role he has played in ensuring a resolution to the problems that caused the delays. The Committee would similarly like to thank the Rules Board for its cooperation in this regard. 
2. The Procedures to be followed for the Judicial Review of Administrative Action generated much debate.  As this is the first time that Rules of this nature are being adopted, the Committee believes that their implementation should be monitored and evaluated. Should the process of the judicial review of administrative action not be running as expected, either by making it too difficult for the less advantaged members of society to make use of review proceedings or by being too burdensome on the state, the Rules would need to be amended. The Committee, therefore, requests that the Minister reviews the implementation of these Rules within 24 months of their approval by Parliament  and reports-back to this House on their implementation and any amendments that may be necessary.
3. As the Rules are somewhat complex, the Committee recommends that the Department ensure that mechanisms are put in place to assist members of the public in making use of them.  These mechanisms could include the training of Community Development Workers and even Parliamentary Constituency office administrators to provide assistance.
4. The Committee Hearings on the Rules generated considerable public interest on the issue of access to justice in civil matters. The Committee believes that it would be helpful to bring more focused attention to this matter, and suggests that, among others, the incoming committee consider holding public hearings on this topic.  
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